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No I think it very wrong to charge pensioners a toll on the M4 when the state government has 
already recognised we have little funds to run a car. Also arriving in Australia there has been no 
forsight in design. The houses, South Penrith, Jamison Town, St Clair, Glenmore Park, Jordan 
Springs all join the M4 and it is still as chaotic. 


